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PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWN OF HOLLAND 
Sheboygan County, Wisconsin 
Plan Commission 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Holland Plan Commission, pursuant to the provisions of the 
Town of Holland Zoning Ordinance and Land Division Ordinance, will hold a public hearing on July 1, 
2019 at 7:30pm., at the Town of Holland Hall, W3005 County Road G, Cedar Grove, Wisconsin, 53013 to 
consider: 

1. A request by Thomas Race for a conditional use permit. The property is located at W2158 Amber 
Lane, Cedar Grove, at parcel 59006070257 (20.00 acres, zoned A-5). Thomas Race's request is to allow 
construction of a 10,752 square foot barn. 

Maps of the affected properties and zoning maps may be obtained from the Plan Commission by 
contacting the Clerk, Janelle Kaiser, at (920) 668-6625 or at plancommclerk@townofholland.com. The 
public is invited to attend and comment on the above requests. 

Janelle Kaiser 
Plan Commission Clerk 
Town of Holland 
June 14, 2019 


